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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
8th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you so much for your support yesterday in helping us close the Evershed Building so 
quickly and keep everyone safe. We now have two building companies coming out to look at the 
damage to the roof and fully expect school to be open as normal on Monday 25th April after the 
Easter holiday. 
 
With exam season nearly upon us we are trying to recruit extra exam invigilators to support our 
students. If you have the time and you think this may be something you are interested in, or know 
anybody else that would wish to earn a little extra money, please contact the school office on 
office@abbotbeyne.staffs.sch.uk . 
 
Thank you to those of you who have already completed the parent survey. Please find the link 
here. It will stay open for another week after Easter. 
 
Thank you for the feedback on our changes to the kitchen. All feedback gratefully received. 
 
A reminder that after half term we will be including uniform in our Ready to Learn programme. All 
students have been made aware of this and the details were shared in this email last week. 
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful two week break and I look forward to seeing our students 
on Monday 25th April. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 


